
‭Subject: Call for Presenters: K-12 Student Outreach‬

‭Hello GSPE Members,‬

‭It’s that time of year again: Please consider sharing your exciting profession with K-12 students‬
‭by giving a presentation at a local school!‬

‭Engineer, Architect, and Land Surveyor (EALS) Week will take place February 18-25: Each year‬
‭during EALS Week, SAME members and partners visit local elementary, middle and high‬
‭schools to give exciting presentations that encourage students to consider engineering,‬
‭architecture or land surveying as a career. We are seeking volunteers to conduct these‬
‭presentations, and hope you will show your support!‬

‭We ask that you 1) give a short presentation (This could be an overview of your profession,‬
‭what you do in your day-to-day, and/or anything else you think would get the students excited‬
‭about STEM), and 2) conduct an engineering-themed, hands-on fun activity. The time frame is‬
‭45-90 minutes, depending on the school’s preference and your availability.‬

‭Some volunteers are discouraged if they can’t think of a good activity idea, but don’t worry! You‬
‭can find great ideas at the “STEM Activities - DiscoverE” website. SAME will also reimburse you‬
‭up to $30 per presentation for activity supplies. (Remember to keep your receipt!)‬

‭Below is a Google Form, which serves as our sign-up sheet. The form asks for your availability‬
‭during EALS Week, which we will use to match you with a school that is requesting a‬
‭presentation! We will reach back out to you to confirm a meeting date, time and location once‬
‭we’ve matched you with a school. Please note that while 30-minute time blocks are listed on the‬
‭form, presentations typically last 45-90 minutes depending on the school’s preferences.‬

‭NOTE: If you are not available during EALS Week, but would like to conduct a presentation the‬
‭week before or after, there is an opportunity on the form to sign up for that as well!‬

‭https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdToR0GfLJcFROAK-x665mPe7OXMd2T_oW9zpL‬
‭uYKFYOTE4ug/viewform?usp=sf_link‬

‭If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to:‬
‭Trinity Batton‬
‭trinitybatton2000@gmail.com‬
‭671-486-1693‬

‭Thank you for supporting the students of Guam and the Engineers/Architects/Land Surveyors of‬
‭tomorrow! Happy EALS Week!‬
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